From: David Reifman 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 8:11 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: FW: An Invitation from Andrea Zopp - 2018 Chicago Consular Corps Gala

I can’t remember if I reported this but I am now if I didn’t. Thanks. 

From: Phyllis Ross [mailto:pross@worldbusinesschicago.com] On Behalf Of Andrea Zopp
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 11:14 AM
Subject: An Invitation from Andrea Zopp - 2018 Chicago Consular Corps Gala

Dear Friends, 
 

As one of Chicago’s great civic champions, I would be honored to have you and a guest join us for this special evening as we celebrate Chicago’s international leadership and our prestigious awardees. 

Our 2018 Chicago Consular Corps Gala: Celebrating Our Global Community, will take place at the Hilton Chicago, 720 S. Michigan Ave., at 6 p.m. on Friday, November 30th. 

 

In recognition of their local and global leadership and service, awardees include:

Oscar Munoz, President and CEO, United Airlines, the Global Citizen Award; 

McDonald’s Corporation, the Corporate Ambassador Award; 

tastytrade, the ChicagoNEXT Award; and 

Camille Julmy, co-chair of the Lucerne Committee of Chicago Sister Cities International, the Volunteer of the Year Award. 

Special recognition will be given to Mayor Rahm Emanuel for his dedication to our great global city and its residents.

 

Please RSVP to Phyllis Ross at pross@worldbusinesschicago.com or (312) 201-4510, by Tuesday, November 21st.

 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to celebrating with you soon.

 
ANDREA L. ZOPP
PRESIDENT AND CEO
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